
Band Members and Families, 

The band has two big events planned that are quickly approaching. 

First, we have been invited to play for the Memorial Day Celebration in town!
This will take place on Memorial Day, Monday the 29th. 

On that day would like students to arrive at the town pier, no later than 9:30. We will be 
setting up and performing before and during the ceremony. I will be at the school from 
8:30-9:25 for any students who need to pick up their instrument. Parents/Guardians will 
be responsible for checking out their student with me once the ceremony has ended. 

We will have to transport stands and percussion equipment from the school to the pier. 
If any parents would be available to help move equipment to and from that would be a 
HUGE help. Please send me an email if you are able to help.

I understand some students will be out of town or have other plans for the long 
weekend. If you are not able to participate I would appreciate a parent or guardian 
letting me know either in a note or an email! (gene.gill@mdirss.org)

Our second event is our Spring Concert on Wednesday May 31st. This will be at 6pm. 
Students should arrive at 5:45. This will involve all our musical groups 5-8. We are 
excited to share what we have been working on this year!

If you have any questions feel free to shoot me an email at gene.gill@mdirss.org

-Gene Gill 
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